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Contact Information
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Matt Medeiros
matthew.medeiros@wccusd.net 

: Design Edition

Fall 2022Shannon Elementary – New MPR

Project Facts
• Project Scope: The critical needs project for Shannon 

Elementary School, as defined by the 2016 Facilities 
Master Plan is to replace the existing multi-purpose 
room with a new permeant structure.  The building 
includes the dining area, survey, kitchen, stage, 
restrooms, and storage.

• Contractor: TBA
• Architect: Hamilton + Aitken Architects
• Anticipated Completion: Fall 2024

• XXX

To subscribe to this 
monthly newsletter or 
ask a project questions, 
please email:   

askfacilities
@wccusd.net

Work In Progress
• Completion of the construction document to 

be submitted to the review agency, Division 
of State Architect (DSA) later this fall

• Completion of supporting projects including 
new classroom portables to replace those 
displaced by the new MPR building and a 
new play structure are planned to be 
opened for next school year

Project Website:
https://www.wccusd.net/Page/16618

• Portables have been procured and 
awaiting approval by DSA in order 
to be installed this summer

• Play structure has been procured 
and scheduled to be delivered in 
late Spring of 2023
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